
  

  

 

 
  
 

1 November 2024 
 

Rig mobilisation update. 
 

Noble Helium Limited (ASX:NHE) wishes to advise that the BoreXpert rig has been 

delayed at the Kenya/Tanzania border. 

 

BoreXpert have advised the Company that paperwork related to Interpol clearance that was started 

several weeks ago and was expected to be completed last week, is still awaiting completion.  

 

Interpol clearance was an additional mandatory requirement for BoreXpert, who is permanently 

importing the rig into Tanzania to be available for further work beyond the initial contract agreed 

with the Company. BoreXpert’s best estimate is that the rig will be on site by mid-November. 

 

While disappointed with this delay, the Company does not foresee it causing any additional or 

significant problems in completing the upcoming program, based on the mobility of this rig, the 

current weather forecast and ease of accessibility to our selected drill sites. 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release on ASX by Noble Helium's Board of 

Directors. 
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